
For Immediate Release 

Tri Valley Health System Announces Extended Walk-In Clinic Hours, Improved Arapahoe Hours 

(Cambridge – August 20, 2018) Tri Valley Health System has listened to its customers and is making 
primary care more accessible. 

Tri Valley Health System is pleased to announce new extended hours for the Walk-In Clinic at the 
Cambridge Medical Clinic. Beginning Tuesday, September 4th walk-in hours will be from 8:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. on Mondays through Fridays. Walk-in hours will be from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on 
Saturdays. DOT (Department of Transportation) physical examinations and Sports Physicals will be 
available on weekdays through the Walk-In Clinic. 

Tri Valley Health System is also announcing changes to the Arapahoe Medical Clinic hours. Beginning 
September 4th, the Arapahoe Medical Clinic will be open Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and 
Fridays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

“We listened when our customers expressed that the Arapahoe Clinic being open Monday through 
Thursday left a long 3-day weekend gap in access to care in Arapahoe,” explained Deb Herzberg, CEO at 
Tri Valley Health System. “By changing the clinic days, we hope to improve access to care for the 
residents of Arapahoe and the surrounding area.”  

The Arapahoe Medical Clinic will continue to be served by Dr. Rachelle Kaspar-Cope on Mondays and 
Wednesdays. Angie Howard, APRN is moving from seeing patients in Arapahoe to being the primary 
provider in the Walk-In Clinic in Cambridge. Sarah Norton, PA-C will begin seeing patients in Arapahoe 
on Thursdays. Karinne Kulwicki, PA-C will begin seeing patients in Arapahoe on Fridays.  

To learn more about Tri Valley Health System, visit trivalleyhealth.com. 
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